SPRINGDALES SCHOOL
Pusa Road - New Delhi

Nursery Orientation Circular

20-03-2025
Dear Parents,

We are delighted to welcome you to school to start a fourteen year dialogue, which
will enable us to nurture and support our children through the most important years
of their lives.

We will meet on Saturday, 5" April 2025, in the Dr. Rajni Kumar Hall of Celebration at
Springdales School, Pusa Road, New Delhi at 9:00 am. A request to you all to leave
your children at home, which will give us quality time to interact with each other.

Refer to this message on your mobile as a gate pass.

With warm regards,
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Dr. Mala Gupta Mrs. Soma Banerjee
Principal Headmistress




